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Decision:  TTC Pension Fund Society Bylaw Amendments 
 
At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The TTC Board approve the necessary changes to the PFS Bylaws, attached to this report 
as Attachment 1. 

 


